
 

 
Parish Clerk: Doug Evans 
Telephone:     07767 443895 
Email:               bubbenhallpclerk@gmail.com 
 
21 Oak Road 
Tiddington 
Stratford upon Avon 
Warwickshire 
CV37 7BU 
 

 

The next Meeting of Bubbenhall Parish Council will take place on  
Tuesday 22 June 2021 at 7.30pm on the village hall veranda  

 
 

 

1. Apologies for absence 

2. Declaration of interest and dispensations 
3. Finance – to approve the AGAR for 2020/21  
4. Youth Space and recreation ground 

i. To receive an update on playground refurbishment plans  

 
 

Signed:                                                                           
Doug Evans – Clerk to the Parish Council       Date: 18 June 2021 
 
 

Date of next meeting – TBC 
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